
 

NANOSTRUCK ANNOUNCES FURTHER INCREASE IN OFFERING 

Vancouver, BC / May 6, 2016 – NanoStruck Technologies Inc. (the “Company” or “NanoStruck”) 
(CSE: NSK) (OTCPink: NSKQB) (Frankfurt: 8NSK) announces that, further to the news release of April 
26, 2016, it has received the approval of the CNSX Markets Inc. to further increase the size of the 
financing by an additional 100,000,000 units to 500,000,000 units to raise up to CAD$5,000,000, of which 
157,900,000 units were issued on the first tranche closing on August 11, 2015, raising gross proceeds of 
CAD$1,579,000, with up to an additional 342,100,000 units to be issued in subsequent closings. 

For additional information, please contact:  

Karolina Komarnicka, Marketing Associate 
T: (778) 654-2324 
E: info@nanostruck.com 
W: www.NanoStruck.com 

NEITHER THE CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATORY SERVICE PROVIDER 
HAS REVIEWED AND DOES NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR 
ACCURACY OF THE CONTENT OF THIS NEWS RELEASE.  


